
 

 
 
Happy Summer incoming St. Augustine Rising Middle Schoolers!  You worked hard 
throughout this last year.  Along the way you have learned new skills and 
strengthened previous ones.  Mastery of these basic skills is essential to your 
success next year and beyond.  Summer practice will be important to do just this!  
This summer you will be using IXL recommendations as determined by your end 
of the year IXL assessment.  
 

Students must sign into their IXL account. Once they are in, they should be 
brought right to the “MY IXL” tab. On the right-hand side, they should see a box 
with a picture of an arena and “keep your levels up to date” underneath. They 
then need to click on “see your action plan”. Once this opens, it’ll show exactly 
what skills under which standard they need to complete. They simply click on a 
skill and get to work. It is expected that all students complete at least 2 skills per 
week for 8 weeks over the course of the summer . Students should work until they 
achieve at least an 80% on each skill before moving on to the next one.  Ms. 
Boutcher  will be monitoring their usage over the summer and check their 
completion at the start of the school year. 

 

 
 


